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Clarification of Scope of Works RFQ 48.2024 

  
In accordance with Council’s Procurement Policy, any clarifications of scope of 
works are provided below and will be updated accordingly. It is the responsibility of 
suppliers to check any clarifications that may be updated on Council’s website prior 
to their submission. 

 

Question 1 

It appears that they are a number of measurements missing from the plans on L301 to L303 
to be able to complete the quote? 

  
ANSWER 
 Thank you for bringing this to my attention. I have spoken to sala4D and they will reissue page L-
301 and L-303. I will have these added to councils website as soon as possible. 
I hope the re-issued pages clarify your questions. 
 
Each ramp and stair has its length nominated, along with the landing length. The extension of the 
handrail at each end should be to meet AS1428. 
 


